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Connect with us

Municipal Council Holds Virtual  
Committee of the Whole Meeting

If you think you have COVID-19 symptoms or have been in close contact with someone who has it, 
use Ontario’s Self-Assessment Tool to see if you need to seek further care.  
Visit cobourg.ca/covid19 for more details. Do not call 911 unless it is an emergency.

On Monday, April 6, 2020 at 6 p.m., Cobourg Municipal 
Council help a virtually Committee of the Whole meeting 
which was live-streamed through the Town’s YouTube 
channel with all Council members and Town Directors in 
attendance.

Visit www.youtube.com/TownCobourg to watch the 
virtual council meeting.

Cobourg Marina and Victoria Park 
Campground Remain Closed

The Cobourg Fire Department has not issued a 
ban on Open Air Burning in Cobourg. A permit 
is not required for Cobourg residents to have a 
recreational fire, however you MUST abide by the 
rules outlined in Bylaw 058-2012.

Failure to adhere to the Bylaw  may result in steep 
fines and/or you may be issued a response fee.

Please be advised that the Ministry of Natural 
Resource’s fire ban on restricted zones 1-36 does 
not include Northumberland County.

Visit cobourg.ca/covid19 for more information.

A Message from the Cobourg Fire 
Department on Open-Air Burning

Cobourg’s Waterfront Festival and Rotary 
Ribfest Cancelled due to COVID-19

Keeping in line with provincial restrictions for 
recreation and outdoor amenities, the Town 
of Cobourg has announced that the opening 
of both the Cobourg Marina and Victoria Park 
Campground will be delayed until May 29, 2020.

The public boat launch will also now be closed 
to the public and the boat lift-in is being re-
scheduled for early June. Law enforcement will 
continue to patrol and provide assistance to the 
public.

Visit cobourg.ca/covid19 for more information.

Ontario Extends Business Closures
The government of Ontario updated the 
essential businesses list on April 3rd, and 
ordered the closure of additional workplaces.
Visit covid-19.ontario.ca for more details.

In light of the developing situation around 
COVID-19 it has been decided that this year’s 
Cobourg Waterfront Festival scheduled for 
July 1-4 and Rotary Ribfest and Music Festival 
scheduled for August 14-16 in Victoria Park will be 
cancelled.

Community organizers unanimously agreed to 
the cancellation of both events. These measures 
ensure that both festivals remain strong and 
healthy as an event, returning better than ever to 
the community in the summer of 2021.

Visit cobourg.ca/covid19 for more information.


